
HEATHFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

  26TH FEBRUARY 2021                                                 KERSALL DRIVE CAMPUS                                                                                           
 

Whole School Reopening from Monday 8th March: You should have received a text yesterday containing a letter 

from Mr Fullwood regarding the full opening of primary schools. In case you have missed it here is the link to the 

letter: https://bit.ly/2NCYCWY 

 

Miss Dickens (Head of School) will be in contact again next week with further information regarding the 

arrangements and safety measures required for the full reopening of school to ALL children. 

 

Inset Day: As stated earlier in the year, Monday 15th March is an INSET day, this is to facilitate 

important staff training with an external provider which is a longstanding booking.  School is 

closed to ALL children. Children should not attend school on this day. 

 

World Book Day:  On Thursday 4th March it is World Book Day. Obviously, this year is going to be a little bit 
different, but we are still planning an exciting day to celebrate reading! Information about the day 
was sent out to parents and carers yesterday. If you did not receive it, this is the link: 
https://bit.ly/3aWVRc4  We can't wait to see what you get up to! 
 

 
No Screens Challenge day:    On Friday 5th March we would like all children to take part in a 
no screens day challenge linked to the Heathfield Pledge.  A chance for you and the children 
to move away from screens and learn differently. There will be no LIVE sessions on Teams on 
Friday 5th March.  Please follow this link for the details: https://bit.ly/3r0l7DD   or scan the QR 
code. 
 
Parents Evening:  We will not be able to run Parents Evening as normal again this half term so your child’s 
teacher will be in touch soon to arrange a telephone or Teams meeting with you during the week beginning 15th 
March.  This will be a good chance to catch up on how your child has settled back into the routine of ‘normal’ 
school. 
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Self-Isolation Guidance: A reminder to all parents/carers that should anyone in 
your house have Covid-19 symptoms or have received a positive test result, all 
members of the household should self-isolate for 10 days and not attend 
school.  
 
Please let school know if anyone in your household is self-isolating or has had a 
positive Covid test result using our out of hours email 
covidreporting@heathfield.nottingham.sch.uk  
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